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I’m ramping up for Convention now: seeking a special raffle item, printing solicitation letters to our 

faithful donors, working on my own raffle item and planning for managing the raffle and silent auction.  

I’m looking forward to seeing the donations and setting up the raffle and silent auction.  I have some 

volunteers to help me, for which I’m SO grateful.  My son, Josh, has agreed to come Friday night (April 

26) and help me with the heavy lifting.  I will need more volunteers, though, especially for the 

distribution of the raffle items, and assisting the winners of the silent auction items.  The number of 

volunteers will depend on the size of the raffle/silent auction; however, the more volunteers I have, the 

more smoothly the whole thing will go, and the less time each volunteer will have to work.  Thank you 

all, ladies, for your support and encouragement. 

Love & Peace of Christ, 

MaryAnne Mulvihill 
DCCW 2nd Vice President 
Ways & Means Chair 


